
ISD/ACAD/Cir/045/2015              21/09/2015 
CIRCULAR 

(Classes KG I to XII) 
Dear Parents,  

Greetings of the Day! 

We would like to bring to your kind attention the decisions taken in the discussion held 
at the Ministry of Manpower on 15 September 2015, in the presence of officials from the 
Ministry of Education, the Ministry of Manpower, members of BoD and ISD School 
Management Committee. 
 
The Ministry officials stressed upon the following points: 
 

 The need to provide safe transport to children in accordance with the norms and 
policies of the Ministry for the safety of our children. 

 

 Hereafter, the overcrowding of buses / cars will be viewed seriously. 
 

 The need to decongest the roads by reducing the number of cars bringing 
children to school. 

 

 More frequent checking will be implemented as the government is concerned 
about the safety of children and traffic congestion being caused due to all kinds of 
vehicles being used to transport children.  

 
The ministry further suggested that teachers could be deployed in buses to help children 
and assured us of all support and requested for co-operation from parents. Therefore, it 
is urged that concerted efforts are made on our part to avoid giving any chance to 
ministry officials to come down with measures which will not be in better interests of the 
students and community at large.  
 
 

Thanks & Regards, 
 
 
 
Dr. Sridevi P.Thashnath 
Principal 


